
Every Wednesday we put on Literacy workshops for parents and 
carers. Each half term we select a group of children who would 

benefit from their parents joining them to learn effective learning 
strategies from staff. Parents then continue this work at home 
through ‘homework’, and these workshops have already had a 

positive impact on raising the children’s levels in Literacy. 

 



‘I am very proud of my daughters phonic skills and how 
she can sound out all of her words. Her letter formation is 
now fantastic!’ 
Parent comment 


